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December: Feature Story 
Child Abuse from a Law Enforcement Perspective 
 

by Fabian Lizarraga 
 

Mendocino County’s child abuse rates are in the red zone compared to those of 
other California counties; and the latest statistics show an increase in local child 
abuse and neglect after several years of steadily declining rates. In this article, the 
Fort Bragg Chief of Police reflects on this troubling issue and what we can do 
about it.  
 
Learn more at HealthyMendocino.org 

Feature Indicator 

Child Abuse Rate 

.  

This indicator shows the number of children under 18 years of age that 
experienced abuse or neglect in cases per 1,000 children.  
There are several types of child abuse including physical, sexual, and emotional 
abuse. Child abuse and neglect can have enduring physical, intellectual, and 
psychological repercussions into adolescence and adulthood. All types of child 
abuse and neglect have long lasting effects throughout life, damaging a child's 
sense of self, ability to have healthy relationships, and ability to function at home, 
at work, and at school. 
 
Learn more here 

Stress and the Holidays 
 
 
The Holidays are joyful times to be with family and friends in celebration of ones 
customs and cultural observances. Yet the expectations and busy schedules can 
also bring on stress and depression. The Mayo Clinic gives tips on how to cope 
with possible stress from the holidays.  
 
 
Click here for more information. 

Latest news  
 

  

 

Healthy Mendocino and the Healthy Mendocino 

Steering Committee would like to thank all our 

funding partners for their new and continued 

funding in support of this important website for 

Mendocino County. Please view their logos at the 

bottom of this newsletter. 

 
View the updated CHNA page which includes 

information on the Community Health Survey. 

The final reports from the survey and Key 

Informant Surveys will be posted at the first of the 

year.  
 

Click here to view  

http://www.healthymendocino.org/
http://www.healthymendocino.org/modules.php?op=modload&name=NS-Indicator&file=indicator&iid=18819761
http://www.healthymendocino.org/index.php?module=ResourceLibrary&controller=index&action=view&id=60344860117647237
https://nco.nonprofiteasy.net/PreviewNewsletter.aspx?nid=8129
http://www.healthymendocino.org/index.php?module=Tiles&controller=index&action=display&id=19997789976442217
https://nco.nonprofiteasy.net/NewslettersManagement/AddEditNewsletter.aspx


 

 
Community Calendar  

See the events happening in Mendocino County  
Have an upcoming event? Submit it here or contribute other content.  
 

Like Us on Facebook  

 
 

Help us use this Social Media to inspire conversation and communicate about 
new information or changes on the site.  
 

Learn More About Healthy Mendocino 
 

   Email healthymendocino@ncoinc.org or call 707-467-3228 to 
schedule a training for your organization and find the ways in which you can 
connect with the site, utilizing its many resources.  
 
 
 

Maternal Child and Adolescent 
Health Public Awareness 

Campaign 

 
MCAH is using a Survey to find out how 
much people know and understand about the 
risks of using alcohol and/or drugs during 
pregnancy, and to identify where there may 
be confusion or gaps in knowledge.   

For more information and to take the survey 
click here. 

 

 

Today's Headlines 
forhealthfinder.gov  

 

 

Child Abuse Information 

 
12 Alternative to Lashing out at Your Child 
 

Health Tip: Keeping Anger in Check 

 

Health Tip: Are You Coping With Stress? 

 

Breast-Feeding Linked to Reduced Risk of 
Preemie Eye Problem 
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To subscribe or unsubscribe please contact us here. 

 
To ensure you receive our monthly newsletter, make sure you add healthymendcino@ncoinc.org to your address book. 
 

  2/26/2015 

This email was sent to you by healthymendocino@ncoinc.org.  

As a subscriber of North Coast Opportunities, we'll periodically send you information via e-mail. If you wish to discontinue 

receiving these types of e-mails, you may opt out by clicking here.  
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